
 

Extension of the call for proposals for the recruitment and selection of a  

Non-Executive Administrator within Transgaz’ Board of Administration 

 

S.N.T.G.N. TRANSGAZ S.A. decided to extend the deadline for the submission of the applications for the 
position of Non-Executive Administrator within Transgaz’ Board of Administration by 30.06.2014, 
10.00 a.m. 
 
The relevant applications which were submitted  following the recruitment announcement published in 
Ziarul Financiar (the Financial Newspaper), Ziarul Bursa (the Stock Exchange Newspaper) and on 
Transgaz’ website (www.transgaz.ro) will still be valid within this recruitment and selection procedure 
without any requirement for the candidates to take additional actions. 
 
Therefore, the persons interested in applying for the position of Non-Executive Administrator within 
Transgaz’ Board of Administration are invited to submit/deliver the documents required under the 
recruitment announcement posted on Transgaz’ website, in hard copy, enclosed in a sealed envelope 
labeled: “Procedure for recruitment and selection of an Non-Executive Administrator within Transgaz’ 
Board of Administration, Name, Surname” by recorded delivery post to the following e-mail address: Str. 
Ing. Gheorghe Balş, nr. 3, mansardă, ap.4, sector 1, Bucureşti and, in soft copy, to the following e-mail 
address:  transgaz@questadvisors.eu.  
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